
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

This week has flown by. Lunches have been a huge success. All of the children are settling in really well 
and getting used to the new routines, expectations and learning environment. 

Playtimes 

We have been out at playtime with the whole school this week, the children have met some of the older 
children in the school and had the chance to play with older brothers and sisters on the playground. From 
next week, we will be encouraging siblings to come and say hello and then go and play with their own 
friends. This will allow our children to develop their own friendships and games.   

Arrival and Collection Next Week 

This is the gate the children will come into school 
through next week. Mrs Joyner will be there to welcome 
them and make sure they know where to go and Mrs 
Newcombe will be waiting for them in the classroom. 

This is the door the children will come out of at the end 
of the day (3.30pm) next week. Please wait on the 
playground. When your child is at the front of the line, 
give them a big wave so they know which direction they 
are going in. 
 

  

 

Back-Packs 

Please can we ask that children don’t bring back-packs in every day. If they carry their water bottles, 
packed lunches and book bags in separately, it is easier for them to put everything in the correct places. 
Back-packs can be used to bring labelled Forest clothes on Fridays! 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: The Gruffalo 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
Forest Friday – Please bring suitable clothes in a 
bag/back pack. 
 

Dough Disco – Link on Evidence Me 
 
Practise sounds learnt this week. 
 
Play ‘What’s in the Box?’ 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
 


